Izak Gilbo

From: John Bosen <jbosen@BosenandAssociates.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Nicholas J. Cracknell

Cc: Izak Gilbo

Subject: 33 Jewell Court

Hi Nick,

Jessica Kaiser would like to continue the HDC meeting currently scheduled for March 3™. | think a 30 day continuance is
warranted as she wants to explore whether the existing roof can be repaired. Thank you.

John

John K. Bosen, Esquire
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